
Misinformation and disinformation

From: Bob King m
To: Information Integrity <information.integrity@infrastructure.gov.au>
Date: Sun, 20 Aug 2023 18:14:41 +1000

Submissions
1. I believe in free speech.
2. I think social media should have confirmed name and address to any postings, and/or an email address backed 

up by a confirmed name and address that a judge can determine it be revealed.
3. I do not believe any person or written or voiced or video-ed be "cancelled".

Regards,

Bob King
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